Nov 9, 2021 Alliance Board of Directors Meeting
Present: Bill Boettge, Andy Condon, Colleen Crane, Jeff Gaska, Charlie Nelson, Bill Stangel
The Alliance Board of Directors met via Zoom. 
The October BOD minutes were approved.
Bill B announced he is relocating to Mequon and is not seeking re-election. He will continue to help where he can. 

There will be three Alliance BOD openings: 2 lakes and 1 at large.

A conversation took place that we need better lake representation from Beaver Dam & Sinissippi. Are there specific individuals we can approach? It was suggested to reach out to Liz Orsay regarding Friends of Horicon representation.

It was explained that Linda Truelove has resigned from the post of Alliance Treasurer. Elsa Condon has agreed to serve as Treasurer for the remaining term. Charlie Nelson made a motion to approve Elsa Condon as Alliance Treasurer. Bill B. seconded. The motion carried.

Bill B. put forth the following resolution: Elsa Condon has been appointed by the Alliance Board as Alliance Treasurer. The necessary paperwork with Landmark Credit Union will take place reflecting this change. Bill S seconded the resolution. The motion carried.

Bill B informed the BOD that UW-Ext received 24 applicants for Michelle’s former position.

A discussion took place regarding the Alliance’s January Annual Meeting. It was suggested to hold the meeting live at the Juneau Admin Building AND via Zoom. It was suggested we begin to consider a speaker (12 to 15 minutes) and to use last year’s PPT format with updated information.

Colleen will be contacting Cities & Towns, announcing that a speaker representing the Alliance can be available for meetings. A press release announcing the two videos has also been crafted. Colleen will distribute to the BOD for comments.

The following discussion points took place:

-Farmers for Sustainable Food may be able to assist the Farmers’ Group’s website posting.

-Charlie, Bill B, Marty met w/Michael T and discussed financial support for kayak trips, signage, and clean water. Colleen voiced a need for video production and social media promotion.

-It was decided that it would be helpful for RRC to attend the Farmer Group events and to invite the Alliance to access the RRC data.

-Jeff announced that the Farmland Lease will be completed by the Alliance Annual Meeting.

It was suggested that a list of 2022 activities be created via an email chain.

Next Alliance meeting: Jan. 11, 1p via Zoom

Next Alliance BOD meeting: Dec. 14, 1p

Respectfully submitted, Colleen Crane, Alliance BOD Secretary


